
 

 

 

 Excalibur Primary School 

2nd October 2023       Pre-school Class Newsletter  Term: Autumn 1   Week: five 

 The week has flown by and the pre-school children have been working so hard.  We 

welcomed a new little boy to our setting and everyone was busy making sure that 

he felt welcome.  Well done everyone! 

This week, the children have enjoyed activities planned around 

two familiar Nursery Rhymes, ‘Twinkle, Twinkle little star’ and 

‘Jack and Jill’.  The children have constructed their own telescope 

to find the stars.  They enjoyed looking through different 

coloured cellophane, to view the world through a different lens.  

Everyone has created a star for the ‘Star of the Week’ display.  

We have also enjoyed performing various Nursery Rhymes with 

musical intruments during Music Time.  In ‘Music and 

Movement’, we have practised galloping, our three point and one 

point balances and finding our own space to work in.  The 

children tried really hard to follow the instructions. 

Remember to ask if you 

have any questions.  

Have a great weekend! 

 

The Pre-school Team 

Each week, we will choose two children to be our ‘Stars 

of the Week’.  They will receive a certificate during a 

special EYFS celebration assembly.  The children also get 

to wear a star badge for the week.  Badges are collected 

into Pre-school on Fridays, ready to give out to the next 

stars.  We know it is sometimes hard for little ones to 

wait.  Please remind the children that it will be their 

turn very soon so to keep on working hard! 

 

 

 

 

 


